
 
 
 
 
 
7/2/21 
 
Mayor Genisot, 
 
I am in receipt of the Resolution you have scheduled for your Tuesday, July 6th City Council 
Meeting.  I would respectfully request that you please reconsider proceeding with it.  As you 
are aware, the Town of Peshtigo has had a new Town Board in place for only nine weeks and in 
that time, we have had to take several steps to gain our footing, including the hiring of a new 
Municipal Lawyer, acquiring legal records and being briefed by the Towns previous 
Environmental Firm. 
 
In an effort to reduce miscommunication the Town has taken the initiative of coordinating a 
Water Summit, which was widely reported in local media, with the objective of bringing all 
stakeholders together to one table to identify shared goals and perceived roadblocks.  If the 
catalyst for this Resolution is the City not having received a request from the Town toward 
engagement on the matter, please allow this letter to satisfy that concern.   
 
As you can well imagine, the Town would certainly hate to see the City of Marinette back out of 
consideration toward being a forthright partner in this process.  I am hopeful the City is 
interested in being a good neighbor and would at least consider an honest discussion before 
removing itself from the conversation. 
 
Please reconsider this matter with empathy and wisdom at the forefront of your decision 
making. 
 
Respectfully, 
Cindy Boyle 
Chairperson - Town of Peshtigo 
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